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C786/20 Britons Lane, Beeston Regis — Essential Footway Resurfacing

Work will begin on Monday 30 September 2024 to resurface the section of footway
which runs alongside the grass verge on Britons Lane, Beeston Regis and leads into
Priory Close. The works will see the damaged and worn-out surface removed and
replaced with new edging, as well as being extended approximately 10 metres to join
up with the existing footway on Priory Close. These works are expected to take
approximately 4 weeks to complete, subject to suitable weather conditions.

The road will be closed during these works but access to properties will be
maintained. Anyone who has any specific access requirements, can contact us using
the email address below or speak to the team on site, so these access requirements
can be accommodated.

The work which will cost approximately £35,000 will be carried out by Norfolk County
Council’s Infrastructure Department and their contractors.

The County Council thanks people for their patience while this surface improvement
work is carried out.

For further information:

Jake Leeks, Graduate Engineer, 0344 800 8020 or highways@norfolk.gov.uk

Up-to-date information about roadworks in Norfolk is available on the County Council
website at www.norfolk.gov.uk/roadworks

If you need this report in large print, audio, Braille, alternative
format or in a different language please contact 0344 800 8020
or textphone 0344 800 8011 and we will do our best to help.
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